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The Consell de Formentera has informed Red Eléctrica de España (REE) that on Sunday 1
May, it must interrupt work of the third electric cable on the Es Ca Marí road. The work, which
began in October and was to meant be completed by 30 April, has suffered delays in recent
months due to weather conditions and the lack of materials due to global distribution problems.

  

With the approaching start of the tourist season, the Consell de Formentera has informed Red
Eléctrica de España that it must stop operations entailing traffic closures on the road to Es Ca
Marí. They can be restarted from 15 October. The Consell has requested that, from Sunday 1
May, no new work be started and that, as soon as possible, ditches in the road be filled in and
the normal flow of traffic be restored. Formentera Local Police will monitor compliance with this
order.

  

The Consell is also asking REE to resurface the affected road as soon as possible. Delays in
recent months have been due to adverse weather conditions. Traffic will not be cut off as work
continues, but the flow of vehicles will be regulated to minimise inconveniences.

  

According to REE, work on the third cable, which will connect the Torrent substation on Eivissa
with the Es Ca Marí substation on Formentera, will involve deploying two 132 kilovolt (kV) links
and mean the island can source its energy safely and sustainably. The infrastructure will cost
€96 million.
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